
From:  Timothy Haines <THaines@swc.org> 
To: <Bay-Delta@waterboards.ca.gov> 
CC: Timothy Haines <THaines@swc.org> 
Date:  7/9/2012 3:18 PM 
Subject:  Bay-Delta Plan Hydropower Effects Workshop 
 
Greetings, I am Tim Haines with the State Water Contractors.  This is a 
request that you please add my name to those that are prepared to 
participate in the October 2 and 3 Bay-Delta Plan Hydropower Effects 
workshop.     
 
Tim Haines 
 
Senior Power Manager 
 
State Water Contractors 
 
916-207-4078 (cell) 
 
  
 


